
At its meeting on June 24, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board forward this report to Metrolinx, and Councillors Di Giorgio, 
Colle, Palacio, Mihevc, Stintz, Matlow, Parker, Robinson, Minnan-Wong, Thompson and 
Berardinetti, noting that changes to TTC services are being made wherever possible to offset 
the effects of construction of Metrolinx’s Eglinton-Crosstown LRT line. 
 


